
Class Eight/Nine 
Friday 16th January 2015 

Project  
 

Remember you need to bring your customised homework next week by Thursday 22nd 
January. 
 
We’d really like it if you could customise and decorate your new homework books to 
reflect your personality or interests.  Perhaps you could cover your book with a sheet 
music collage if you’re a keen musician?  Maybe you could cover your book with pictures 
of famous scientists and their discoveries, work by your favourite artists or a range of 
your own drawings? 
 
Please make sure that your name and class are easy to read on the front cover of your 
book but other than that, it’s over to you! 

 

Spellings  
Remember to complete your spelling homework. 
 
By next Thursday you need to fill in the blanks using the ending –cial or –tial or –sial on 
the sheet given to you in our spelling lesson. 
 
During our lesson next week we will test you by writing the start of the word on the 
whiteboard and you will have to write the appropriate ending. 
 

Maths 
 

Next week we will be working on ratio and proportion and constructing and interpreting 
different graphs. A MyMaths activity relating to work on fractions and percentages this 
week has been set for you to have a go at. We would like this completed by Friday 23rd 
January.  
 

English 
Next week we will be writing our adventure stories. Please ensure your story contains 
considerable suspense. 

 

Other Notes 
Remember to bring your home school agreement next week if you haven’t already. 
 
 
 
 


